
Will you join us 
in writing letters 
for creation this 
Christian Aid 
Week?

Dear teacher, 

The climate crisis is one of the most critical issues of our time. 

Together with the Church of England, we want to share pupils’ reflections on creation with the leaders 
of our world. 

Could your pupils use their creative skills to develop a ‘think piece’ on the beauty of the natural world 
and the importance of climate justice? 

Use the materials provided in this pack to introduce pupils to the theme, and invite them to create a 
piece of writing, music, drama, or artwork on climate justice. 

You might like to do this activity during Christian Aid Week (10-16 May 2020). We’ve also included our 
children’s Lent resource in this mailing to help you introduce the theme of climate justice. Please adapt 
and use as appropriate to your school context.

Please send examples of your pupils’ work to lettersforcreation@christian-aid.org or to  
Schools Team, PO Box 100, London, SE1 7RT, by Friday 22 May, 2020. If you’re in Wales, please  
send your letters to Christian Aid Wales, Churchgate Court, 3 Church Road, Cardiff, CF14 2DX.

Thank you for your support.

Yours, 

Verity Holloway  
Schools team Christian Aid
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